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FEATHER RIVER RECREATION AND PARK DISTRICT FINALIZES AGREEMENT  
WITH THE CITY OF OROVILLE TO LEASE THE OROVILLE CONVENTION CENTER 

 
OROVILLE, CA – [August 7, 2024] – The Feather River Recreation and Park District (FRRPD) is excited to 
announce that an agreement has been reached with the City of Oroville, and the Oroville YMCA, for 
FRRPD to lease/occupy the Oroville Convention Center.  

As part of this agreement, FRRPD will be relocating its operations to the Convention Center located at 
1200 Meyers Street, Oroville. This agreement will transfer the lease and operating arrangement of the 
Convention Center to FRRPD, providing a central location for a diverse range of activities. 
 
The Convention Center will serve as a hub, allowing for the continuation and expansion of indoor 
activities and recreational opportunities. FRRPD is committed to offering programming that caters to 
both youth and adults, ensuring that the community has access to quality recreational experiences year-
round.  Additionally, the YMCA will maintain its invaluable presence at the Convention Center, 
continuing to offer adult/senior fitness programming and youth camp opportunities. 
 
“This is a great opportunity for the District and for the community,” said Brian Wilson, General Manager, 
FRRPD. “By transitioning services to the Convention Center, we will have the resources needed to 
enhance our indoor recreational services and collaborate closely with the YMCA and the City to meet 
the wants and needs of our residents.” 
 
The Convention Center’s established presence in the community will play a crucial role in creating a 
variety of programs and events, ensuring all community members have access to valuable recreational 
activities. By combining resources and expertise, FRRPD and the YMCA aim to create a welcoming space 
that encourages participation in recreational activities and supports community well-being. 
 
Further details regarding upcoming programs and events at the Convention Center will be released in 
the coming weeks. 
 
For more information, please contact: 
Brian Wilson, General Manager 
Feather River Recreation and Park District 
District Office: 530-533-2011 
Email: BrianW@Frrpd.com 
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